
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
A Note from Fr Joe Caddy AM, Vicar General’s Office 

 
The Archbishop has asked that I commend to you and your parish communities the 
Society of St Vincent de Paul’s Flood Appeal for those who have been effected by 

these devastating floods particularly in the north of the State. 
Contributions can be made by: 

 
1. Calling 13 18 12 

 
2. visit https://donate.vinnies.org.au/appeals-vic/vinnies-vic-flood-appeal-2022. 

 

 
3. making a monetary donation through any Vinnies Shops at point of purchase; or 

 
4. via your local IGA where the purchase of a token supports the recovery of Victorians 

devastated by these recent floods. 
 

I ask also for your thoughts and prayers for all who are impacted by the floods as well 
as the volunteers and emergency workers assisting them in their needs at this 

challenging time. 
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